
Phone the school office if your
child is absent from school.

Term 2, Week 8, June 9, 2023 

Newsletter

MESSAGE FROM 
THE PRINCIPAL

IMPORTANT DATES
AND EVENTS:

1/2 Green Hosting Assembly

King's Birthday - Public Holiday

Whole School Concert

Special Assembly Birthday

School Council Meeting - 5.45pm

Reports Home

Last day of term - No school Friday

Fri 9 Jun

Mon 12 June

 Wed 14 June

    

Fri 16 Jun

 

Tue 20 Jun

Wed 21 June

Thu 22 June

We all enjoyed a fabulous sports day last Friday. It was
great to see so many families attending this annual
school event. The day was exciting for all involved and
there were some very close results. Our Early Years
students enjoyed participating in their modified field
events. I very big thank you to Ms Elley and the team
for coordinating the day. 

We are getting excited about our birthday celebrations
next week. The classroom hallways are decorated and
looking awesome, showcasing some of the decades of
the past 50 years. If you have time drop in and have a
look at your child’s classroom area. 



Wagaman Primary School acknowledges the traditional custodians of the land on

which we learn, the Larrakia people. We respect their Elders, past, present and

emerging. 

We hope you can come to our whole school concert on
Wednesday evening (14th June) and our birthday assembly on
the morning of Friday (16th June). Our students are all
dressing for their “Back in Time” activities. Our students
involved in the Wagaman School Band and running assembly
will need to wear their school uniform and get changed after
assembly. 

We are very close to the end of another school term. The last
day of Term 2 for students will be Thursday 22nd of June. Our
teachers will be participating in professional learning with an
inquiry-based learning consultant on Fri 23rd June so students
will not be able to come to school. Child Australia will be open
for the day. If you would like to use this service, please ensure
you book your children in a soon as possible to ensure they
have a place. 



Arrive at
school from

7:55am

Our whole school attendance is currently 89% in the year to date. It has been great to
see most of our students at school every day. We have 7 of our classes with
attendance of 90% or greater. Thank you to families who are supporting us in
achieving this. Please remember that if your child is away from school, it is vital that
you contact the school to notify their absence. 

Looking forward to seeing everyone at our birthday celebrations.

Kind Regards
Mandy McKinnon



POSITION VACANT

ochre card

resume

MAINTENANCE OFFICER
Please email darnette.navidad@education.nt.gov.au or visit

our school office with a copy of your:









LEARNING SPOTLIGHT
TR/1 COLLING

T/1 Colling have been inquiring into how design affects movement. We went to
the museum to find out about boats…

Janie Andrews taught us about these
design questions.

What is it for?
What shape and size are best?
What is the best material? 

Dring investigations we tested the properties of materials.



We designed and made boats to float and keep dry.

Then we tested our designs in the
Preschool pool and made them
move!
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$6,000

$4,000

$5,000

$7,000

So far this year, our
families have contributed

$5865.

Parent contributions are
voluntary. 

All contributions paid are
used to resource our

school. 
Past initiatives have

included new books, iPads,
laptops and shade sales. 

1 child = $60

2 children = $50 each

3 children or more = $40 each

Preschool = $50 per term

Account name: Wagaman School Council

BSB: 035-306

Account: 930622

Ref: child or children's name 

at the school's Front Office





https://earlylearning.childaustralia.org.au/centre/wagaman-outside-school-hours-care/
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